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AH Committee

From: Marie Glover <glovermarie99@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:24 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Olowalu

The responsibility of the nearshore life at Olowalu belongs to all of us.  Ours....and yours...... We are 
concerned that further development of this area could harm these beautiful (and irreplaceable) coral 
gardens....  Please consider this when making any development decicions that could now or in the 
future cause any negative impact to the area.    
Marie Glover 
retired educator 
longtime resident and friend of Maui 
 
Sent from my iPad 


